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Re: 

 

Launch Scheduling 

 

 

Dear SHYC Members, 

 

 

In order to maintain the same level of service here at Sanibel Harbour Yacht 

Club, we are asking you to make boat reservations as soon as you can to 

ensure that you get your desired launch times. Due to the size of the basin, the 

number of boats in the harbour at any given time is limited. Therefore, it is 

imperative that you arrive promptly at your requested splash time. If for 

some reason you are 1 hour late for your scheduled launch time your vessel 

will be removed from the basin and stored. You will have to re-schedule the 

launch if a time slot is available. As we enter our busy season here at the club, 

we look forward to a wonderful season, and to providing you the excellent 

level of service you are entitled to as Sanibel Harbour Yacht Club members. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jon Smiley 

Harbor Master 


